

February 4, 2009

Laura E. Mason, Program Officer
Bill Graham Foundation,
A Supporting Foundation of the Jewish Community Federation
121 Steuart Street
San Francisco, CA 94105

## Dear Laura:

On behalf of The Bread Project board, students, and staff I would like to express our sincere thanks for the grant of \$2,500.00 from the Bill Graham Supporting Foundation to support the work of The Bread Project. As proposed in our application, we will use your grant for our Baking, Cooking and Job Readiness Program.

We know you have many worthy choices in your giving and appreciate your belief in our work. Together we will give a helping hand to the less fortunate and work to achieve our ultimate goal of breaking the cycle of poverty in our community.

Sincerely,

Dagmar Schroeder-Huse Executive Director